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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Van Curen, Jennifer <Jennifer.VanCuren@arcadis.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 6, 2017 8:30 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Baker, Larry; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly (stucker@blm.gov)
Subject: Correction plan 2RP-4202 Barnsdall Federal Battery
Attachments: Binder1.pdf

Please find the attached plan for the Barnsdall Federal Battery. Work will be completed after receiving approval. Thanks 
 
Jennifer 
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